
 

Nottingham Roman Catholic Diocesan Trustees – Company Number 7151646 Charity Number 1134449 Registered  Office: Willson House, 25 Derby Road, Nottingham. NG1 5AW 

PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

THE MOST HOLY TRINITY (SOLEMNITY) - 3rd/4th JUNE 2023 

MASS TIMES, SERVICES AND INTENTIONS FOR THE COMING WEEK 

 

 

saturday  -  vigil of the most holy trinity 
(solemnity) 

3rd  5.00pm Our Lady’s Eileen O’Reilly RIP 

Sunday -  the most holy trinity (solemnity) 4th 9.00am 

11.00am 

 

4.00pm 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s  

 

Holy cross 

Bill Kendall RIP 

Clifford Stanlaus RIP 

Baptism during Mass of Zekiel Pereira 

Prayers for Vocations 

monday - Saint Boniface of Crediton, 
bishop and martyr (memorial) 

5th    

Tuesday  - Saint Norbert, bishop 
(memorial) 

6th 9.30am Our lady’s Jane Gichanga RIP 

wednesday - Feria 7th 11.00am 
12.00 noon 

Holy cross 
Holy Cross 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
Joel Taminang RIP 

thursday -  Feria 8th 9.30am  

10.00am 

Our Lady’s 

Our lady’s 

In Thanksgiving 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

friday  - saint ephraem, deacon and doctor 
 

9th 9.30am  
 

7.00pm 

Holy Cross 
school 
Our Lady’s 

 
 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  & 
Divine Mercy Chaplet   

saturday  -  vigil of the most holy body 
and blood of christ—corpus christi
(solemnity) 

10th 10.30am 

1.00pm 

5.00pm 

Our Lady’s 

Our Lady’s 

Our Lady’s 

First Holy Communion Mass 

First Holy Communion Mass 

Maureen Parr RIP 

Sunday -  the most holy body and blood of 
christ—corpus Christi (solemnity) 

11th 9.00am 

11.00am 

4.00pm 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s  

Holy cross 

People of the Parish 

Catherine & John Heraghty RIP 

Prayers for Vocations 

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Fiona Wadsley 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Miss Christine Reilly  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher —Miss Jo Love  

0115 9556262 

THE PARISHES OF  
HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF BESTWOOD, BULWELL AND HUCKNALL. 

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. Richard Hardstaff     Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery    

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,    

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Maria Cummins 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Parish Email:  holycrosshucknallandourladysbulwell@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Website:                               www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

   http://www.holycrosshucknall.org.uk  

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 07561121724 

Retired Priest:  Canon Anthony Dolan       

Hall Booking:  ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com  

OUR LADY’S CHURCH—READERS  
Saturday June 10th—Elaine Foley 
Sunday June 11th - Judy Muthuri 

OUR LADY’S CHURCH—WELCOMERS 
Saturday June 10th - Kath Huckerby & Sam Cropley 
Sunday June 11th - Monica Cassidy & Jason Young 

OUR LADY’S CHURCH CLEANING FOR JUNE 
Team B (Stefan, John, Eric , Madeleine & Kathleen) 

REFRESHMENTS AFTER MASS 
Sunday June 11th -  Kenyan Community 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—READER 

June 11th - Paul Glover 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—WELCOMERS 

June 11th - Andy & Sally Butkevicius 
HOLY CROSS CHURCH CLEANING 

June 11th -  Coleen & Rose Cash 

INTERNATIONAL MASS AT OUR LADY’S 
Thank you to all who attended and took part in our International 

Mass last Sunday.  This was a wonderful event  and was a true   
representation of the diversity of our parish. 

HOLY CROSS LUNCHTIME GET TOGETHER 
Come and join us for a church fundraising lunch on Wednesday 

14th June at 12.30pm in Holy Cross meeting room. A chance to get 
together with friends/meet new ones.  Everyone welcome! Please 
register your interest on the form at the back of church so we can 

get an idea of numbers. Suggested donation £4 per person.  
WALSINGHAM DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE 

If you are interested in this pilgrimage, which takes place on         
Saturday 17th June, Our Lady of Good Counsel, Our Lady and St 
Thomas of Hereford, and St John the Evangelist have organised a 
coach. They have some places available and have asked if anyone 
from Bulwell or Hucknall would like to join them for this special   
pilgrimage.   The coach will leave from Our Lady and St Thomas’ 
church, Ilkeston at 8am on Saturday 17th June. Cost £15 return 

trip.  If you are interested, please contact the parish office: 01773 
713532 or email Carrie at  

Carrie.leivers@dioceseofnottingham.uk  Thank you. 
OUR LADY’S MINDFUL MERCIFUL CAFÉ  

Every Thursday the café is open 10am-12.30pm in the Parish Hall.  
All are very welcome. 

BAPTISM CONGRATULATIONS 
We welcome into the Christian Community, through the Sacrament 
of Baptism, Zekiel Pereira. We congratulate his parents, godparents 

and family. 
FAITH AND FOOTPRINT: MONDAY 5TH JUNE AT 7.00PM – 8.30PM 

Caritas invite you to their next online workshop with CAFOD on   
Caring for Creation in our parishes and homes.  The session is a 

chance to meet others who are praying and working for a greener 
Church, or interested in the parish earning the Live Simply 

Award.  This time we’ll focus on: Planning for activities for the      

Season of Creation, which starts on 1st September; Designing a 
‘campaign journey’ and assembling resources to engage                 

parishioners; Hosting a screening in your parish of The Letter, a film 
about putting Laudato Si into action. To receive the Zoom link & 

book your place visit bit.ly/FaithandFootprint 
EXTRA-ORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 

Ministers will renew their commitment at Our Lady’s at both  
Masses next weekend (10th/11th June).   

          UNIVERSE CATHOLIC WEEKLY 
Is launching the hard print copy of their newspaper again. A display 

copy is available at the back of church. If any parishioner would 
wish to subscribe, then go to  https://universecatholicweekly.co.uk 

or call Michelle on 07436617650. 
HOLY CROSS MINDFUL MERCIFUL CAFÉ 

We will be open  again on Wednesday 28th June at 9.30am (Holy 
Cross meeting room). Everyone is welcome.  

ADORATION IN CHURCH ON WEDNESDAYS AND THURSDAYS 
Please join us on a Wednesday in Holy Cross Church for Adoration 

at 11.00am before Mass.  On Thursdays we will have an hour of 
adoration before the Lord at Our Lady’s after the 9.30am Mass 
until 11am.  Please do try to come and have some quiet time of 

prayer and reflection. 
BIBLE STUDY HOLY CROSS 

There will be no Bible Study Group meeting this Tuesday. 
BIBLE REFLECTION ON ST JOHN’S GOSPEL AT OUR LADY’S  

An hour of reading, reflecting and praying on the Word from this 
wonderful Gospel will take place in Our Lady’s Parish Hall on  
Wednesday 7th June at 7.00pm to which everyone is invited.  

Please bring along your Bible. 
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 2023 

Congratulations to all our candidates from Our Lady’s who         
received the Sacrament of Reconciliation for the first time last 

week. Please pray for our candidates at Holy Cross who will       
receive their first Reconciliation on 8th June. Keep them all in your 
prayers as they take the final steps towards receiving Our Lord for 

the first time in Holy Communion.       
BISHOP PATRICK'S PASTORAL LETTER FOR PENTECOST 

Is available to read, watch, or listen to via the diocesan website.  
This use of digital media allows us to perhaps share the letter with 

a loved one, family member, or parishioner who, for  whatever 
reason, could not hear it in the usual way last weekend.  To access 

the Pastoral Letter visit www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/news/
pentecost-letter 

MARRIAGE CONGRATULATIONS 
Please remember in prayer Lauren Soutar and Robert Parperis who 

were married at Our Lady’s on Friday. May their lives  
together be blessed with happiness and peace.  

MARY POTTER HEALTH CENTRE                                                         
Join us for a captivating community day out as we embark on a 
guided tour at the Mary Potter Heritage Centre. Discover the    

remarkable journey of Venerable Mary Potter (soon to be our Saint 
of Nottingham) from her humble beginnings in Hyson Green to the 

present day. If interested, please contact Olimpia Blaj at 
07423310612 or olimpiablaj@gmail.com and let her know your 

availability on one of the following dates: June 19th or 22nd. Can't 
make it on any of these dates? No worries! Get in touch and we'll 

schedule a visit that suits you. 

RECONCILIATION:   Our Lady’s Saturday 4.15pm—4.45pm  Holy Cross - Wednesday (after Mass) 

SAFEGUARDING REPRESENTATIVES: Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell:  Bridget Doyle   Holy Cross, Hucknall : Rosaleen Walters 07513 725395  
Diocesan Safeguarding Contact; Rachel Campion safeguarding@dioceseofnottingham.uk or telephone 0115 9539850   

WEEKEND COLLECTION  27TH/28TH MAY HOLY CROSS £348.14 S/O - £136  OUR LADY’S £588.79 £S/O £540 

FLORES DE MARIA  
The Filipino Rosary Crusade would like to thank everyone who participated in the Flores de Maria last weekend. May Mama Mary, who 
welcomed and listened to the Holy Spirit, continue to inspire us to pray and work together as a Church.  

PARISH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED THIS TUESDAY  6TH JUNE  BECAUSE OF A DIOCESAN TRAINING DAY. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR PATRICK FERRIS RIP 
Please pray for the repose of the soul of  

Patrick Ferris RIP who passed away recently. We  
remember his family and friends at this difficult time.  

His  Requiem Mass will take place on Tuesday 13th June 
at 10.00am at Our La.dy’s followed by burial at  Bulwell 
Cemetery.  Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord, and let 
perpetual light shine upon him.  May he rest in peace. 

Amen. May his soul and the souls of all 
the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, rest in 

peace. Amen. 

PLEASE KEEP A PRAYERFUL SILENCE IN CHURCH BEFORE AND AFTER MASS 

We remember in our prayers all who are preparing for and sitting    
exams at this time.  We pray that God will richly bless their efforts and 

guide their futures. 
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